
       To: Fellowship Community Church 
Thank you for the generous offering of  $3,540.00 to replace the roof  
on the Bolondrón house/church.  This old house about 100 years old, 
needed a new roof.  Your donation will make it possible.  Thank you 
for visiting this location las July and investing in Kingdom ministry!  I 
had the opportunity to visit this location for the first time in January 
2018 and deliver the funds your congregation sent.  I have known 
Pastor Felipe since 2010, I enjoyed meeting Maribel.  Maribel is known 
as a woman of  prayer, an intercessor.  Pictured above clockwise, L to R: 
*Pastor Yunio Gonzalez, leaders in the region; me, Rick West, Ministry 
coordinator for TWC-Cuba; family members of  the pastoral family. 

*Pastor Yunio, Dr. Benjamín Galarce, Iberoamericana Regional 
Director for TWC-Cuba along with Pastor Felipe as they survey the 
project to put a new roof  on the house/church. 

*Pastor Felipe, Dr. Galarce and Pastor Yunio, and the tile roof  to be 
replaced in the background.  Pastor Yunio planted the church in 2015. 

Thank you for partnering with Bolondrón, via prayer, giving & going!

Pastor Felipe Cubertir  
and wife: Maribel 
Married: July 21, 2017 
Pastor Felipe has over 20 years 
of  pastoral experience.  He and 
Maribel began pastoring in 
Bolondrón in November 2017. 
They have grown children by 
previous marriages.   

Email: alvarofelipe@nauta.cu 
(Do not send photos or files)

Iglesia Wesleyana 
Bolondrón, Cuba 

February 19, 2018, by: Rick West
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